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I OPPOSE [SB 69]. 

 

The Employment Department should have been studying the "...job-protected leave 

from work..." from its inception. Why now? 

 

Is it because the "...job-protected leave from work..." has been a failed program from 

the very beginning and has gotten worse over the years. That's my read. 

 

It is my opinion the "...job-protected leave from work..." funding mechanism did not 

adequately address the popularity of the welfare program. Businesses should not 

have to be compelled to support the "...job-protected leave from work..." welfare 

scheme. 

 

It is also my opinion the entire "...job-protected leave from work..." program be 

shuttered. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 


